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Comments: Although I am definitely not against all logging, I think two of the proposed areas are inadvisable due

to heavy recreational usage. Glacier Creek Road (FS39) accesses the Heliotrope Ridge Trailhead, which is very

heavily used for both hiking and a main climbing route up Mt. Baker. Traffic is very heavy on this road, and would

not mix well with logging trucks. In addition,objections to the aesthetics of logging along this road would probably

be extremely significant. The road accessing the High Divide Trail/Welcome Pass (FS3060)is another high-use

recreational area where logging would not be a good idea. There are plenty of areas in the plan where

recreational use is much lower, and I think that's where logging is appropriate.

Thanks for listening!


